
 

 

 

 
Indian River Middle School PTSA 
February 2020 Newsletter 

Dear Families, Faculty and Friends of Indian River 
Middle School, 

It warms our hearts every time we hear a desire to 
help our students from all of you and those in our 
community.  For those of you who wish to spend 
time with the students, coming and having lunch 
with your student and their classmates is a great 
option throughout the year.  Even though our 
students are a bit older, they seem to really enjoy 
these special lunch moments.  Another option for 
helping is a wonderful idea turned reality this year: 
the IRMS PTSA Cares Pantry.  It is operational and 
accepting donations.  We do have a few other 
opportunities coming up for volunteering. If you are 
interested, please contact us 
at irmptsa@gmail.com.  

Yours sincerely, 

Megan Lewis, IRMS PTSA Volunteer Chair 

 

Upcoming Events for February 
 
February 3rd - Box Tops Contest Begins  
 
February 4th - Braves Night for Rising 6th 
Graders at 6pm  
 
February 14th - Box Tops Contest Ends 
 
February 21st - Box Tops Contest Winners 
"Donut Party" 
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